From: cityclerk
Subject: Zoning at 1933 Queensway

From: Sean Greco <*REDACTED*>

Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2022 12:26 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>; mayorandcouncil <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca>; Mayor
<MAYOR@princegeorge.ca>

Cc: Nansi Long <*REDACTED*>

Subject: Zoning at 1933 Queensway

Good day
I would like to voice my concerns with the rezoning at 1933 Queensway

I understand everyone needs tovhave a location but I'm asking you to look at the concerns we are looking at for
a cold beer and wine store for going into this location. There are two schools in close proximity to this location.
These businesses sometimes attract not so nice element with this type of business. We live in the area and are
not looking forward to more vagrants hanging out outside the establishment. We see enough of that on 15th by
the old greyhound. We have lots of people who walk along that area and our children do not need to be exposed
to this behavior of intoxicated persons and the clutter they leave behind. Were asking you to deny the zoning.
This establishment will increase calls to bylaws,fire department and police for various issues.

Sean Greco
1691 Fir Street



